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3 January 2005

SUBJECT:    
Relief Efforts for Tsunami Victims

Dear Sir / Madam,

Medical Institute For Tamils (MIFT) is a non-profit Canadian volunteer organization of Physicians and Dentists of Sri Lankan origin.  We have actively sought to use our resources to serve deprived sections of our community both in Canada and in our homeland of SriLanka in 2003 and 2004.

As you might have read in Sunday’s Toronto Star, a group of five doctors, two medical students and a nurse are currently in Sri Lanka actively participating in the relief efforts following last weeks Tsunami disaster.  This group is not only providing medical assistance, but through the generous contributions from our members and from the public through a Radio Station, have taken funds as well as medical supplies to meet the ongoing requirements of the afflicted. They are now in the most affected Eastern coastal town of Batticaloa. Our institute has committed to send more medical teams to continue this humanitarian service.  

We are asking at this time of great humanitarian need to help us to provide the aid and much needed support for people affected by this tragedy.  Financial donations that will enable us to buy drugs and other medical supplies will be much appreciated.  Please contact Dr. C. P. Giri with your pledges and/or any other contributions that you may be able to provide at this time.

Please make your cheques payable to the Medical Institute For Tamils – Canada (Tsunami Fund) and send to the address below:

Dr. C. P. Giri,


Treasurer, MIFT

3480/A1 Lawrence Ave. E.,

Scarborough, Ont. M1H 1A9; 

PH: 416-439-5252; Fax: 416-439-0627

We will acknowledge all donations on our website and receipts will be mailed to you. We thank you in advance for your kindness and consideration in helping us with our relief efforts.

Warmest Regards

Dr. A. Selvarajah

Secretary
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